Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the beginning of another school year at Bethel High School. In order to make this year as successful as possible, I need to provide you with a brief overview of the requirements for English 9. I appreciate the time you invest in reviewing this letter and discussing it with your child. 

I will assign work that relates to the primary textbook Elements of Literature, the grammar textbook Grammar for Writing, and various reading materials. During every marking period, your child will write at least one major paper. To enhance writing ability, your child will complete vocabulary and grammar exercises. Assessment examples include announced and unannounced quizzes, projects, and tests after major pieces of literature. Throughout the year, I will provide due dates and book report formats for independent reading assignments.

Again, this letter serves only as an introduction to English 9. If you have any concerns regarding this handout or any concerns that occur throughout the year, call 896-7721, or e-mail me at acarmack@hampton.k12.va.us. Please provide contact information, and return the bottom portion of the letter.

Sincerely,

Ms. A. Carmack
Ms. A. Carmack
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I have read the welcome letter for Ms. Carmack’s class.

Parent’s Signature: _________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________

Parent’s Phone Number and E-mail Address: ___________________________________
